
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Thanks for wearing your name badge on the courts!! 
PLEASE MAKE SURE YOU SIGN UP ON THE ONLINE MEMBERSHIP FORM.  

EVERYONE needs to sign up for the 2021-22 season and you MUST be a member to 

participate in our scheduled play (Ladders, Shootout, Ladies Social, etc.).  Use the QCODE 

above or the link in the Newsletter email.  We have 280 members signed up this season!!! 

PICKLEBALL SCHEDULE 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HOW DO I SIGN UP FOR SCHEDULED PLAY? 
 

Mesa Regal Pickleball Club  
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WEBSITE:   www.mrpickleballclub.com 

FACEBOOK:  https://www.facebook.com/groups/696462040860449  

                             (Mesa Regal Pickleball Friends and Players). 

Suggestions/Comments:  EMAIL  suggestion@mrpickleballclub.com 

Newsletter Editor:  Nancy Stern (newsletter@mrpickleballclub.com) 
 

 

      REGISTRATION QCODE!! 
 

 

 

http://www.mrpickleballclub.com/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/696462040860449


HOW DO I SIGN UP FOR A SCHEDULED EVENT? 
If you would like to sign up for a scheduled event, email the coordinator (see 2021-22 

ACTIVITY PROGRAM COORDINATORS link on the newsletter email) and email the 

coordinator to find out how to get on the list to participate.  OR…….click on the coordinators 

name on the schedule that is linked with the program (do this from the court schedule on the 

email link) and you will go right to their email.  TECHNOLOGY…..you just gotta love it!  Thanks, 

Craig and Lawrence for being so ‘TECHY’!!!. 

Remember you need to have registered as a MRPClub Member to participate.  It is 

FREE to register and easy!!!  Scan the QCODE above and it will take you right to the 

registration page.  Or, go to our website listed above and there is a link to register.  

 

SAFETY & FIRST AID AT THE COURTS 
 With close to 300 members this season at Mesa Regal so far, we need to make sure we 

are safe and prepared in case of an emergency on the courts.  DID YOU KNOW, we have an 

AED machine on the pickleball patio on the wall by the door.  As well, we have a white FIRST 

AID box on the fence near the crushed cans container (thanks for drinking …..by the 

way…haha).  This first aid box has all the supplies you need to attend to any ‘road rash’ you may 

receive while playing on the courts.  Instructions are on the First Aid box that explain the 

process and address if calling 911 is necessary.  As well, wearing your name badge allows us to 

find you and your emergency contact on our membership list.  Ice packs are in the fridge 

freezer in the clubhouse kitchen.  Knowing where all these things are and what to do in case of 

an emergency can help save lives and reduce injury.  A huge THANKS to Sandy Radermacher 

for volunteering her time and ensuring all supplies are up to date and available to you if need be.  

**If supplies are running out….please let Sandy or someone on the Board know about it so things 

can be restocked. 

 

WEDNESDAY LADDER RESULTS – December 8 
THANKS, MARILYN for volunteering your time to coordinate this activity! 

Court 1 

Ray - 61  

Kelly - 59 

Bill - 55 

Lance - 49 
 

Court 2 

Lois - 62 

Mike  - 47 

Brian - 45 

Rod - 32 
 

Court 3 

Tammy – 61d 

Marilyn - 58 

Collette - 50 

Sandra - 41 
 

Court 4 

Brian B - 63 

Doug T - 56 

Gina - 49 

Calvin - 46 

Court 5 

Kim - 61 

Ric - 51 

Barb B - 48 

Doug D - 46 

Court 6 

Connie C - 57 

Ralph - 52 

Andre - 47 

Bruce - 32 

Court 7 

Kevin - 59 

Doug J - 55 

Chuck S - 50 

Dan T - 31 
 

 

 

 

 

 



SATURDAY SHOOTOUT RESULTS 
Look on our Facebook page… link is 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/696462040860449 .  THANKS, CRAIG, for volunteering 

your time to coordinate this event! 

2.5 TRAINING SESSION 
 Thanks to Mike Pecot who will be leading the next 2.5 training session starting Friday, 

January 7th from 10:30-12:30 on courts 1 & 2.  Please sign up on the sheets on the pickleball 

patio to secure your spot in this fabulous training opportunity.  THANKS MIKE, FOR 

VOLUNTEERING YOUR TIME TO RUN THIS TRAINING PROGRAM!!! 

 

2021 & 2022 STEVE JUDY MESA REGAL PICKLEBALL TOURNAMENT 

The tournament Committee had their wrap up meeting and are proud to report we have 

had another financially successful tournament.  The tournament proceeds will be passed on to 

our club to provide all the necessities for another season so you all have NO MEMBERSHIP 

FEE!!  Thanks again to the volunteers and especially your tournament committee who made this 

happen.  A shout out to WINCO and PAPA JOHNS PIZZA (right next door) who gave our club 

some great prices on lunches and pizza.  If you can support these companies it would be much 

appreciated!!!!   

 

IS OUR MRPClub CHRISTMAS WISH COMING TRUE?? 
Well, we have been promised more pickleball courts from Cal Am for as long as I can 

remember…..  Look what just popped up on Main Street beside the front gate!!!  Possibly a state 

of the art RECREATION CENTRE with lots of pickleball courts?  WHO KNOWS…..but this has 

to be a positive start for Cal Am!!!   We will keep our fingers crossed! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

VOLUNTEERS  PLEASE ??? 

Your elected executive is doing an amazing job leading the charge with coordinators, 

programs and liaising with Cal Am.  BUT, THEY CANNOT DO EVERYTHING!!  These are not 

difficult positions to fill and often the work is delegated to other volunteers.  The Board is 

looking for someone to volunteer to: 

• check and fill the hoppers with pickleballs each morning.  Possibly a volunteer job 

for a few of those ‘early bird’ players?? 

• A MAINTENANCE COMMITTEE CHAIRPERSON who can organize the crew to 

clean courts after the rain, keep the courts looking good and keep our stocks 

(pickleballs, court cleaning supplies, etc.) supplied. 

• A SOCIAL COMMITTEE CHAIRPERSON who can organize and delegate social 

events (club mini tourneys, pickleball/tennis fun day, annual party, etc.).  We have 

people working on all these things already but need a leader to delegate! 

 
  

https://www.facebook.com/groups/696462040860449


 If you can help, please let Colleen know at vicepresident@mrpickleballclub.com .  

•  Also, remember if we have RAIN IN THE FORECAST, there are a few things 

that ANYONE could do to help out.  The aluminum can recycling bucket, the blue 

recycling bin and the black garbage bin by court #3 ….. need to be moved above 

the flood water lines.  This means just put them at the back of the building by the 

washrooms.  Last flood we had to find all the bins under the golf area in the 

muck!!  So, please, if you know it is going to rain, anyone can move the bins up and 

save someone from rescuing them from under the golf area.  As well, after every 

rain the courts do need to be cleaned up so just pop by and grab a squeegee!! 

 

UPCOMING TOURNAMENTS –    www.pickleballtournaments.com   

USA Pickleball Nationals – December 6-14 – Indian Wells Palm Springs…A bit of a 

drive but you would be sure to see some great pickleball!!! 

NP Red Mountain Classic – December 17-20 – Mesa – about 8 miles away.  Entry 

deadline December 5. 

2021 Gilbert Regional Park Classic  - December 27-30 - Events are split into age 

groups and also UNSANCTIONED so you do not need to have a USAPA membership.  A great 

opportunity to grab a partner and get some tournament experience! 

VENTURE OUT All City – February 1-3 - ** Registration OPEN!!  This is across the 

street from Mesa Regal and a great tourney to play in!! 

LEISURE WORLD – MESA – February 17-19 - ** Registration OPEN!!  Another close 

to home tournament which is another great tourney to play in!! 

 

  

That’s all for this week folks…..keep safe, keep positive, 

keep smiling, and happy playing!!!! 
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